From: "Gartland, Jonathan" <Jonathan.Gartland@wexinc.com>

To: "iff@portlandmaine.gov" <jf@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/2/2014 3:25 PM

Subject: 122 Anderson Street

Hello,

| am a resident taxpayer living on Fox St.

| just received notice of this proposal yesterday.

| am very concerned with the nature of this project given what seems to be ample space available on the
waterfront for these activities, and the changed nature of Anderson St.

Over the past few years, the pedestrian and bicycle traffic has increased a great deal. | am concerned
that introducing this freight service to the neighborhood would not fit. Even if the freight was somehow
trucked via Marginal way to Franklin St & down to the ferry, the impact would still be too negative to the
quality of life that the neighborhood is striving to achieve today.

Thank You,
Jonathan Gartland
18 Fox St.



